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We are 1 SMA guys. This is some memory of our study tour to the Movie Park 
in Bottrop, Germany.  

On Monday 17th March 2008 our school went to visit the park. There 
were 24 students, 7 teachers and family members who participated in this 
study tour. At 7.30 we gathered at our school for some instructions from the 
Principal and teachers. At 8.00 we departed from Wassenaar by bus. It was a 
big white tour bus that could accommodate about 50 people. 

On the way we sang some songs, we ate some snacks and we played 
some games. Then we arrived in Bottrop at 11.00 a.m. Some teachers bought 
ticket for us, but we couldn’t wait for too long time because we had been just 
holding our pee. Finally we entered through the gate. We saw many cartoon 
characters like Dora, Spongebob, Shrek, etc. 

We played many games and experienced many attractions in the park. 
Those were the most amazing games we ever played. We had lunch at 13.00 
p.m. until 13.30 p.m. We ate some food we brought along from the school 
dormitory but not all of us ate food from the dormitory. Some bought some 
food in food stalls and shops in the park. They sold many kind of food like 
pizza, hot dog, and many things but all of them, we think, were sort of junk 
food. 

After having lunch we saw a programme how to make a movie. 
Subsequently we continued to play many more games. We tried splash game 
and we get wet. We bought some souvenirs like T-shirt, candy, etc.  

We had to return to the bus at 17.30 p.m. And we just slept in the bus 
because we were so tired. Finally we arrived in Wassenaar at 20.00 p.m. We 
think that’s all, thank you. 
 
 
 
  
  


